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JANUARY 2023 
Greetings Lions

Happy New Year District 1A Lions, 

Lion Bonnie and I wish you all a very healthy and 

happy 2023. I hope you were able to enjoy time with 

your family and friends. 

I attended the Council of Governors meeting on 

December 2 & 3. It was nice seeing all the other governors. 

Region Chair Richard Moy planned a nice get together at Krapils for 

his zone chairs. Thank you Richard for doing this we had a great time. 

Tony and I enjoyed seeing everyone at the District 1A Christmas Party. 

We need to thank Cabinet Secretary Dawn Grogan, Lion John and Sue 

Dellorto and Lion Brian and Ginger Wilson. Your help was much 

appreciated. 

We were invited to the Beverly Ridge Christmas Party Meeting. We 

celebrated Lion Eugene Infelise 50 year membership as a lion. I was 

able to pass out some chevrons to other lions. It was a great time and 

we want to thank President Joann Maloney for a wonderful time. 

District 1A has some upcoming events, mark your calendars: 

January 14 Mid Year Forum, please RSVP to 1VDG Tom Elsey. 

February 25 District 1A Bowling more information will be coming. 

March 24, 24, and 26 District 1A Convention Reving it up in District 1A 

is the theme for the convention. 

To see other events or if you need more information visit District 1A  
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we page at www.lions1a-us.org. 

 

It is a new year and we need to continue to recruit new member and 

contact members that you have not seen in a while. 

 

Together we can.         Governor Tony 

Editorial: 

Hope  it was a wonderful Holiday Season you all enjoyed it with your 

friends and family.  I too had lots of fun with our newborn grandbaby.  

It’s the season of love and peace, exchanging gifts of love and sharing 

joy.   

Our first program of the year is Mid Year Leadership Forum to be held 

on January 14, 2023.  I request all lion leaders in your club to attend this 

trainig event.  When we learn from experienced leaders, we get 

knowledge and experience to run our clubs successfully.  You can 

learn more about Global Membership Initiatives in our district and in 

our clubs to see the positive growth of membership. 

You all also learn about New Digital Flatorm at Lions lnternational in 

2023-2024.  This will be something new to learn so that you can write 

about your club monthlty membership and activities with pictures.  

Let us start this new year with new knowledge and experience. 

Soon our District Convention will come on March 24 to 26 at the 

Chicago Northwest Westin Hotel in Itasca.  Registration has begun.  

Register early and reserve your rooms.  Friday night will be a fun day 

for all lions, leos and guest.  There will be several Hospitality Rooms 

with the sound of music and all you can drink your favorites.  Bring 

your family members and friends along with your club members. 
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GMA /GMT Coordinator: PID Dan O’Reilly                                         
 
 
Global Membership Approach 

  
 

We continue our new year a plus in membership.  We added 171 new members to clubs, while losing 122 
members from clubs. We added 20 by transferring or reinstating members, we also lost 8 to deaths. 
We sit at a plus 69 for January 1st. All clubs are in good standing with Lions International. Thank You! 
 

Membership Development & Club Rebuilding:  

We have started some community outreach to leaders in the Garfield Ridge, Archer Heights and Clearing 
communities of Chicago. If you have any family or friends in that area that you think would make good Lions 
please send their contact information to: jointhelionstoday@gmail.com. But as always, we will follow any 
leads that might help us develop an area. Don’t hesitate to pass on any information you might have about 
starting a club. 
 

For the clubs, not meeting yet. What can we do to assist you to engage again? 
 
Member Satisfaction: 
We should all be working together on membership satisfaction! 
You can see above we have 122 members dropped this year. Five clubs make up over 50% of these 
drops. We dropped 34 members in December, lets spend these next months trying to reinstate or 
Replace these on your club rosters. Sometimes a little call or reminder is all you need to get them 
back. 
71% of our clubs are active in membership. 29 clubs added members this year, 20 are a plus. 
28 clubs dropped members this year, 17 of those are a minus. 
 
Together we can strengthen our clubs. Stronger clubs provide more service. Clubs growing and 
providing more service, Strengthens our District and Lions International. Together We Can!       

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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New Members in BURBNK Lions Club: 1 

MARY ANN LENNON 

New Members in Chicago MABUHAY CENTENNIAL: 2 

FRANCISCO CHANG 

PATTI CHAN 

New Members in PALOS Lions Club: 1 

FRANK SCHULTZ 

New Members in RIVERSIDE TOWNSHIP Lions Club: 4  

BRIAN C BRENNAN 

STEVEN LIFKA 

JERRY E OWEN 

BEN SELLS

TOTAL NEW MEMBERS IN THE MONTH OF SEPTEMBER: 8 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Deaths this month: ARGO 

SUMMIT: 1 

MARVIN H JUERGENS 

Deaths this month: BELLWOOD: 1 

LINDA L MARTIN 

Deaths this month: LAGRANGE 

HILANDS: 1 

CRAIG A. MICHALAK  
--------------------------------------------------------------------------

--------------------------------------------------------------------------

------------ Governor’s District 

1A NewZ: 

govaustin@gmail.com 

mailto:govaustin@gmail.com
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MD1 State e-Magazine: 

ILStateEditor@gmail.co

m

 

 

 

 

mailto:ILStateEditor@gmail.com
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Chicago Nurses for Diabetes 

Lions Club - Winter Clothing and 

Food Drive 2022We collected 

gently used winter clothing, gloves, 

scarves, and hats plus non-

perishable foods on 12/26/2022. 

We donated them to the St Paul 

Lutheran Church in Skokie IL 

through Vicky Schiewe (office 

manager) on 12/28/2022. 

--------------------------------------- 

 

Here are the pictures from our post 

Holiday Celebration. -Chicago 

Nurses for Diabetes Lions Club. 

 

 

 

--------------------------------------- 

The sponsors got their awards from 

Chicago Nurses for Diabetes Lions 

Club President Lea: 
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Infuction of New Members to 

Chicago Nurses for Diabetes Lions 

Club. 

 

Chicago Nurses for Diabetes Lions 

Club - Diabetes Education and 

Health Screening on 11/19/2022; 
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